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                                                                                                                Wednesday 25th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Year 6 Leavers Assembly and Prom 
 
We will have our Year 6 leavers’ assembly on Wednesday 16th July 2025.  
  
We aim to start at 2pm. You are welcome to arrive from 1:45pm and will be shown in through the Avenue Road 
entrance to the hall to find a seat or to stand.  
 
Siblings at school will have the opportunity to watch the assembly from their classrooms as we will be live streaming 
it to them. If it is possible, we would very much appreciate it if you could avoid bringing younger children as we will 
have limited space. Thank you for your support with this. 
 
The Year 6 Leavers’ prom will take place on the same day, Wednesday 16th July, at 5:30pm and finish at 7pm. 
 
Please drop your children off at the Avenue Road gate no earlier than 5:20pm. The gate will be open to allow access 
for the DJ’s vehicle, so please do not let your children enter unattended, as staff will not be outside until this time.  
 
When you arrive, please use this opportunity to take photos of your children outside with their friends. Please do 
not share photos of other children on social media unless you have their parents’ permission.  
 
We will have a photobooth area in the prom and will share the photos with you via Seesaw. Children are not to bring 
mobile phones with them unless they are walking home after the prom; we will collect any phones on arrival and 
return at the end.  
 
The prom will include a sit-down dinner and a disco. Children are invited to come dressed in smart-casual clothes: 
this can range from full prom dress and suits, to summer dress, jeans and a shirt. 
 
Please collect your children at 7pm from the Avenue Road gate. As this is a much later event at school, you must let 
your child’s class teacher know if they have permission to walk home at this time: the usual permissions will not 
apply.  
 
 
We look forward to celebrating with you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Washington, Mrs Collier and Mr Matthews 
Year 6 class teachers 
 


